Disclaimer

The club newsletter is a monthly publication designed to keep members informed on the activities of the club and other functions. Opinions and views expressed in the newsletter are not necessarily those of the publishers.

From The Secretary

December Club Show A lovely show for the end of year 2010. Gawler Country Music Club Members getting in free. Our Caterers worked very hard to serve a full hall of hungry people and the bar staff serving drinks.

As always the committee kept thing's running smoothly. A big thank you to all those wonderful people who donated prizes to our raffle. Great band "Tracey Raines & Claypan'," with special guest Derani Sanders and to the other walk up artist as Keith has memtioned in his presidents report. Even during the break we had Danny O'Brien on stage entertaining with a few songs. Music for people who like to dance to or just sit and listen too. Lollies on the tables to share, friends to talk to, and what a lovely surprise, with Bell ringing Father Christmas delighted the children with cheer and a bag of lollies. Tracey in her Christmas dress looked a picture sitting on Santa's knee. Tarcey & the band enjoyed them selves so much ,she stayed a litte longer and sang Christmas Carol's. Oh what a beautiful voice, singing those songs, it brought goose bumps to my arms. Thank you to all those Members & Friends for making it a fun day Kind regards to you all.

Helen Warren secretary

Volunteer Newsletter Editor/ Web Editor Required

Gawler Country Music Club Inc & Myself wish to thank you for is seeking a replacement for the current position holder. Enquiries: Keith Warren (Club President) Tel: 8255 8920

President's Report December 2010

G'Day Members and Friends.

Well our last show for 2010 was fantastic, with another large crowd looking for a great time. Our Band Tracey Raines & Claypan were fantastic. Tracey doing her bit for Christmas dressing up in her mother Christmas attire . Well done Tracey. Our guest artist was Derani Sanderswho also did a great job. We had two special walkup artist, both the S A Senior & Junior Champion of champs Melody Feder and Nathaniel O'Brien performed a couple of duets also was well received by our audience. Great job guy's. We also have to thank Father Christmas for taking time out of his busy schedule to visit us on the day, and was well received by all. I would also like to thank Les Parris who is stepping down as our Newsletter Editor for the excellent Newsletter he has provided for all of our members for the past 5 vears. He is still looking after our WEB Site for the time being. Thanks once again Les For a job well done. Our January show will be Eddie & Friends, So come along and enjoy the

Keep it country Keith Warren Gawler CMC President

Life Membership Awarded

Since Helen and myself have been involved with Gawler Country Music Club Inc since 1995 and on the Committee since 1996, it is an honour to be accepted as Life Members of the club. Both Helen your support.

A big thank you from Nathaniel O'Brien for raising \$172.65 in the pass the hat around for his Tanworth Trip in 2011.

January Birthdays

People born in January are jolly good.

Northcott Moore 5th 5th Warren Diane Semmler Percy Clancy Yvonne Stanley 12th Williamson Rob 14th 15th Dawn Champion Huxley Maurice 15th Snowball Joan 17^{th} Linda Fretwell 19th Warren Helen 19th Woods Bill 20th O'Malley Chris 20th Perry Myrtle 22nd Carolyn Mudge 23rd Waldegrave John 24th 24th Claire Hurst Heather Mudge 24th Pauline White 24th McFayden Bob Davis 26th Dorothy Marshall

Raffle winners

Aleen Webb Margaret Ward Iris Nash Peter O'Malley Iris Nash

Dawn Trezise Kay Dobie Betty Robinson **Hipkiss** Crystal Antoniazzi

Lucky Envelopes

Allen Prow Fred Payne Keith RObinson

Les Kerber Chris RSB

XMAS HAMPERS DRR

Monte Carlo Grinners



Dot Burke & Earlston Gniel



Slovenian Club Dudley Park Pies Pasties Sandwiches Cakes Cheese & Greens etc Tel: 8365 6315

Sunday 2nd January 12.30 to 4.30 p.m

Renegades Honky Tonkin **Hard Core Country Trev Warner David Pearce**

Sunday 5th February

Craig Gile

The Back Hats **Backing Band**



BAROSSA COUNTRY MUSIC CLUB

Sunday 9th January 11am to 4.00pm Midnight Special

> Buna Terrace, Nuriootpa Tel 8523 1957

Congratulation go to our own Wally Sparrow being one of the finalists for the most popular country music DJ in Tamworth2011

GAWLER COUNTRY MUSIC CLUB INC.

Venue: Munno Para Bowling & Community Club Munno Para

Sunday 20th February 12noon to 4.0pm



With Special Guest Angela Easson

Members \$5 Non Members \$7 Please show membership card on entry

Gawler Country Music Club send Best Wishes to all **Country Music Clubs** and Club Members

Here's wishing you all a Happy New Year and a healthy 2011

